
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
REAPPOINT Irene Alonzo-Perez to the County #1 seat on the Affordable Housing Finance
Committee to a new three-year term expiring on June 30, 2017. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Affordable Housing Finance Committee was established by the Board of Supervisors in
June 1995 to develop recommendations, in consultation with the Conservation and
Development Department, to the Board of Supervisors concerning the allocation of
Community Development Block Grant and HOME Investment Partnership Act (HOME)
funds among eligible affordable housing investment programs and projects.

The IOC reviews nominations made by the Affordable Housing Finance Committee for
appointments to all Committee seats except the City seats. On June 30, 2014, the term of
office for the County #1 seat expired. Attached is a letter transmitting the Affordable
Housing Finance Committee's nomination to reappoint Irene Alonzo-Perez to the County #1
seat. The Internal Operations Committee, at its February 9 meeting, approved Ms.
Alonzo-Perez's nomination for reappointment. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   03/03/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor

ABSENT: Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  JULIE DiMAGGIO ENEA
925.335.1077

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes
of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    March  3, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Clerk of the Board (Maddy Book),   IOC Staff,   DCD   

C. 27

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: INTERNAL OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

Date: March  3, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: NOMINATION TO THE AFFORDABLE HOUSING FINANCE COMMITTEE 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Should the Board of Supervisors elect not to approve the recommendation, the seat would
remain vacant and the County would remain underrepresented on the Committee until a
new recruitment could be completed. 



ATTACHMENTS
AHFC Letter and Candidate Application_Irene Alonzo-Perez 


